St. Thomas’ School, Sunari, Agra

Guidelines for Unit Test- | (Session: 2025-26)

Grade IX and X

Dear Parents,

We'd like to inform you about the upcoming Unit Test-1 that will commence from 13" May 2025.

Kindly consider the following points:

Please actively supervise your child's studies and ensure that they are ready for the upcoming test.
Ensure your child arrives at school in the proper uniform, with their ID card, water bottle, and
necessary writing materials such as pens, pencils, erasers, rulers, and geometrical instruments in a
transparent pencil pouch. Also, remind them to bring their school bags according to their class
timetable.

Regular classes will resume soon after the Unit Test.

Punctuality is crucial. Students arriving late won't be allowed to take the unit test and will be marked
absent.

Students who miss the exam because of any reason will be marked absent. Their re-exam won't be
conducted.

If your child has a medical issue or emergency, and you've submitted an early leave application before
the unit test starts, you may pick them up around 9:00 am.

If your child is unwell, please inform the class teacher or school nurse before they enter the
classroom.

It's essential to ensure your child doesn't cheat during the exam. Any student found engaging in
academic dishonesty will be awarded zero.

To maintain integrity and fairness, any form of collusion, cheating, plagiarism, or unauthorized
assistance during the unit test will result in immediate disqualification and disciplinary action.
Remember, electronic devices like smartwatches and calculators are not allowed during the test.

We appreciate your continuous support and cooperation for the well-being of your child and the
school's management.
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